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Getting the Most from the Post-Google Web                  

An InfoPeople Workshop sponsored by the MOBAC Reference Committee

May 5, 2006

9:00am – 4:30pm

Library, Room 1051

Cabrillo College Library

Workshop Description: This is an all-day hands-on workshop. Through individual and group exercises, cheat sheets, a timeline, discussion, and experimentation, you will compare the effectiveness of current and emerging search engines. You will explore their unique and powerful search engine features, services, and special databases. You will be introduced to finding and using quality blogs, RSS feeds, tag sites, other web media. We will also discuss ways to deal with the web's increasing, low-quality "noise." You will develop a sense of how web search technology got where it is, where it is headed, and its value to libraries and to our users. The instructor will also provide a list of resources for keeping up to date.

For additional information on this workshop topic, go to http://www.infopeople.org/WS/workshop/Workshop/240

Registration Information

Registration is required by April 21, 2006. To register, contact Frank Gravier (gravier@ucsc.edu), and let your MOBAC Reference Committee representative know as well.
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